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Report of Campus visit by Vice-Chancellor 

 

Guruvayoor Campus was proud to host the esteemed Vice Chancellor of the 

University Prof. Srinivasa Varkhedi on the31st of May 2022. The Hon’ble   

Vice chancellor was warmly welcomed by the Director of the campus, and other 

faculty members. Thereafter, Vice Chancellor addressed the Staff members of 

the campus at conference hall wherein the staff highlighted their views for 

campus development. After the meeting with the staff the vice chancellor 

addressed the students. The words of praise by the vice chancellor were 

motivating and inspiring for the students. After inspecting the campus library, 

new auditorium and newly constructed building by 4 pm Hon’ble vice 

chancellor left the campus to Pavaratty- Distance Education centre. 
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